CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08269-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:43 AM
To: 'CHRISTOPHER KRAMER'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket Number: 20200051-GU

Good Morning, Christopher Kramer

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200051-GU and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: CHRISTOPHER KRAMER <CPKRAMER711@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 8:37 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket Number: 20200051-GU

To Whom it May Concern:

| am extremely concerned regarding the above mentioned docket for a more than 35% rate increase by TECO / Peoples
Gas. Such a huge rate increase is irresponsible and unjustified given the current climate of COVID-19 and the economic
difficulties we are seeing across the country.

Additionally, due to lower oil and gas demand, prices for natural gas are lower and will remain low. This rate increase is
just to line the pockets of the TECO shareholders and to benefit only TECO’s expansion plans.

Please reject this rate increase and protect the citizens of Florida,
Sincerely,

Christopher Kramer

416 Port Charlotte Drive

Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





